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Contaminated soils Update

Abby touched base with me via e mail late last week. She mentioned that the Dave
Neste from DNR was in contract and doing his final review of our submitted site plan.
Dave indicated he was working on the approval letter, and he shared some suggested
changes to the number and placement of the soil borings with her. The edits will be
incorporated into the site investigation implementation work.

Once received Abby and | will Teams meet to discuss Dave’s comments and the
schedule for the next steps in the project.



